
From: Adam Herstein [mailto:adam.herstein@nwea.org]  
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 3:36 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: 25% cycling mode share 
 
Thank you for restoring the 25% mode share goal for cycling. PBOT should ensure that additional steps are 
taken to improve the safety and access for cycling. 
 
– 
Adam Herstein 
3115 SE 52nd Av 
Portland OR 
 
 


